
 

AGENDA ITEM COVERSHEET 

PREPARED BY: Ed Parvin, Assistant Manager DEPARTMENT: Executive 

MEETING: Town Council 5/10/2022 

SUBJECT:  St. Joseph Street Project 

  

BACKGROUND: 
On March 24th - the Town along with Kimley Horne held our first public input meeting to present an 
overview of the three possible alternatives for a feasible bike path project on St. Joseph.  
 
On April 18th - Kimley Horne presented a summary and the overview of comments that were received to 
the Town’s Bike and Bed Committee. The Committee took a vote and proceeded by drafting a 
Resolution of the committee’s recommendation to the Town Manager. 
 
On May 10th at Council’s regular schedule meeting, Kimley Horne will provide a summary and overview 
to the Town Council regarding the findings of the public input and comments.  

ACTION REQUESTED: 

 Kimley Horne is here tonight to give an overview of the St. Joseph Project and our next steps. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
 
Staff recommends the following actions: 

1. Transfer $114,445 from account 10-410-090 Legislative Contingency to account 41-350-
000 General Fund 20% grant match for St Joseph/Lewis Drive bike and ped project. 

2. Adopt Ordinance No. 22-1175 
3. Approve Option #3 (multi-use path) as recommended by the Bike/Ped Committee and 

per Kimley Horne’s presentation. 
 


